546 South First Street Louisville, Kentucky 40202 (502) 485-8216



February 17, 2017

Dear Jefferson County Public Schools Board of Education:

The Brown School Principal's Advisory Board supports changing our school's name officially to the J. Graham Brown School. We have discussed this in a meeting and feel that this change would better identify our school from other schools with similar names.

Thank you,

Leigh Hothenry Minth grade

Aiden Burke fifth grade

Henry Grieshop-Goodwin

Nova Miodry 1/th Cruede

12th Grade

11th grade

Histina Nguyen 6th grade G grade

Principal's Advisory Board